
Support Our Crisis Nursery 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As you may know, our crisis nursery plays a vital role in 

providing a safe haven for children in urgent need of care. At this moment, we are facing an 

unprecedented challenge. 

Our current urgent needs include: 

• Increased funding for daily operations 

• Essential supplies such as diapers, formula, and clothing 

• Volunteers to assist with childcare and activities 

Every contribution, no matter how small, can make a significant impact in the lives of these 

vulnerable children. Your immediate support can help us continue to provide a safe and 

nurturing environment that these children desperately need. 

Thank you for considering our request. Together, we can make a difference. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Crisis Nursery Name] 

[Contact Information] 


